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Mr. Béla Fazekas
Embassy Of Hungary Islamabad

consulate.isl@mfa.gov.hu 21.03.2025 No 10-6/366-1

Letter of Support for Participation in
the International Freedom Theatre Festival

We hereby confirm that the Ministry of Culture of Estonia supports the International Freedom
Theatre Festival, organized by Vaba Lava in Narva, Estonia, from August 15-19, 2025,

The International Freedom Theatre Festival is a significant cultural event that enhances Estonia’s
performing arts scene and promotes international collaboration. The Ministry of Culture
recognizes the value of such cultural exchanges in streﬁgthenjng global artistic connections and
fostering diversity within Estonia’s cultural landscape. In recognition of its importance, the

ministry has provided financial support of 104,000 euros to support the festival’s organization and
success.

In this regard, we kindly recommend granting the necessary visas for the invited artists from Maas
Foundation (Pakistan) to travel to Estonia from August 12 to August 26, 2025.

Yours sincerely,

Katre Vili
Head of Arts Department
acting as Undersecretary for the Arts
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